Bret Russell II
International Firefighters Training Association May to 23 of 2019

| hereby extend a cordial greeting and make your knowledge that in the municipality of
Comala of the State of Colima, we intend to form the volunteer fire department, since in our
community there is no such thing as the Municipal Civil Protection Unit that | keep in my
charge is the one that covers prehospital services, home fires, pastisals and forestry, bee
fighting, capture of reptiles, felling of trees in risk, vehicle rescues and in heights among
many other tasks;

All of the above without the necessary adequate vehicles or adequate facilities.

That is why we came to you, since we were informed that your society supports emergency
bodies and that we want to provide the best service with the minimum necessary material
and taking care of our integrity.

Among our needs are mainly vehicles such as ambulances and vehicles for fighting fires,
vans to enter unfenced or difficult access areas, personal protective equipment, rescue
equipment in vertical and extrication, ambulance equipment, team to provide training and
training.

Our municipality counts on the volcano of colima only 8 km away, which is currently in
preventive alert, and due to its activity it has already been necessary to evacuate two of its
nearby sea communities due to the activity that it maintained, and in Two other times they
were evacuated due to rain and lahars that were produced, we mentioned this to make you
aware that in addition to covering the emergencies that the population demands, we have
to keep an eye on the geological and hydrometeorological phenomena that affect us.

Attached to this document are some of the photographs of how we work, without equipment
of any kind and since you have taught us that the first thing is safety, we take the courage

to go to you.

For all the aforementioned, we would appreciate your support to be able to train and equip
the volunteer fire department of Comala Colima that we would like to take the name of your
association and thus unite it with the Municipal Unit of Civil Protection.

Without more for the moment thank you for your attention and | leave my mail:
alexgar8916@hotmail.com and my phone number: 01-312-197-5209 for if you like to contact

us.

Franersco Aleja odriguez Garcia
Coordinar de la Unidad Municipal de Proteccion Civil Comala
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